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Client   
Hazen and Sawyer, P.C. 
 
Completed 
2011 
 
Description 
Zuvic Carr was retained by Hazen and Sawyer to complete an asbestos and lead paint survey of a 
warehouse, as part of a building use assessment for the Metropolitan District (MDC).  The survey by 
Zuvic Carr included the entire 71,000 sq. ft. warehouse and roof.  
 
Zuvic Carr inspected the facility for asbestos containing material.  Collected material samples were 
analyzed using Polarized Light Microscopy.  A lead-based paint survey inspection was also performed, 
using an X-Ray Fluorescence Spectrum Analyzer.  
 
Zuvic Carr presented the results of its building inspections in a report to Hazen and Sawyer for review 
and consideration by MDC. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


